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I write this testimony in opposition to SB 210 because I believe mail in voting is 

crucial and absolutely necessary for a society constructed like ours. Citizens of 

Oregon have a lot on their plate including work, maintaining their family and homes, 

taking care of their health, grocery shopping, walking their dogs, taking their children 

to the doctor, the list goes on. Voting is also crucial and absolutely necessary in a 

society constructed like ours. To make this rightful act as accessible as possible, mail 

in voting should remain an option in Oregon State. Our government and state should 

also do what they can to ensure as many people vote as possible, which is another 

reason why mail in voting should remain an option. Please consider this, and do not 

pass SB 210, so that the citizens of Oregon can continue to vote in the masses and 

we can maintain an accessible voting structure.  


